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“I applaud the Cattaraugus County Legislature for giving the green light for the old Route

219 bridge replacement. Construction of a new state-of-the-art bridge will be extremely

beneficial to Western New York because it will stimulate economic growth by creating new,

good-paying jobs and providing greater access to broadband service, preserve the local

economy, and give residents on both sides of the Cattaraugus Creek access to emergency

care and shopping they need and deserve.”
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